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That Property Place Llc
531 1st Ave S
South Saint Paul MN 55075-2802

RE: 741 CASE AVE   
Ref. # 126128

Dear Property Representative:

Saint Paul Legislative Code provides that no building shall be occupied without a Certificate of 
Occupancy. In order to re-occupy the building, the following deficiencies (if applicable) must 
be corrected and a complete Certificate of Occupancy inspection will be required.

DEFICIENCY LIST

1. Basement - MSFC 313.1 - Fueled equipment, including but not limited to motorcycles, 
mopeds, lawn-care equipment and portable cooking equipment, shall not be stored, operator 
or repaired within a building.-Remove gas powered equipment and gas cans

2. Exterior - Chimney - MSFC 603.6 - Have the chimneys, fireplaces, and vents inspected 
for soundness, freedom from deposits, and correct clearances.  Cleaning, maintenance, and 
repairs shall be done if indicated by the inspection.-Bricks and mortar are deteriorating and 
damaged - bricks weathered and worn

3. SPLC Sec. 40.06. - Suspension, revocation, and denial; (3) If it is found upon inspection 
of the fire code official that the building or occupancy is in violation of provisions of this or 
other applicable safety codes, ordinances, rules and regulations-Revoked for but not limited 
to long term non-compliance in repairing noted corrections that were noted on inspections 
that occurred March 21, 2024, April 22, 2024, and May 22,2024.

Saint Paul Legislative Code authorizes this inspection and collection of inspection fees.  For 
forms, fee schedule, inspection handouts, or information on some of the violations contained 
in this report, please visit our web page at:  http://www.stpaul.gov/cofo

You have the right to appeal these orders to the Legislative Hearing Officer. Applications for 
appeals may be obtained at the Office of the City Clerk, 310 City Hall, City/County 
Courthouse, 15 W Kellogg Blvd, Saint Paul MN  55102  Phone:  (651-266-8585) and must be 
filed within 10 days of the date of this order.

If you have any questions, email me at:  Daryl.Chute@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call me at 
651-266-9129 between 7:30 - 9:00 a.m.  Please help to make Saint Paul a safer place in 
which to live and work.
  
Sincerely,



Daryl Chute 
Fire Safety Inspector II

Ref. # 126128


